Delran Middle School
905 Chester Avenue

Delran, NJ 08075

(856)461-8822 x4010
Dear Parents,

Delran Township Public Schools, in accord with New Jersey State Regulations, has a Family Life Education Curriculum developed through the collaborative and consultative efforts of teachers, administrators, parents, students, community members, clergy, and medical personnel. The program is implemented comprehensively through a K-12 sequentially coordinated plan of instructional units appropriate to the age, growth and development, and maturity of the pupils.

The Family Life Education Program emphasizes “…instruction to develop an understanding of the physical, mental, emotional, social, economic, and psychological aspects of interpersonal relationships; and physiological, psychological and cultural foundations of human development; sexuality, reproduction (at various stages of growth); the opportunity for pupils to acquire knowledge which will support the development of responsible personal behavior and strengthen their own family life now, and aid in  establishing a strong family life for themselves in the future thereby contributing to the enrichment of the community (NJAC 6:29-7.1).” In Delran, the Family Life Education Program is an interwoven and important part of our overall Health curriculum. Some aspects contain strands in other courses, such as Biology.
A complete copy of the curriculum is available for review by contacting the principal or assistant principal.

We believe the Family Life Education Program to be highly valuable and responsive to the needs of our students. However, in accord with State mandates, any pupil whose parents or guardian presents to the school principal a signed statement that any part of the instruction in Family Life is in conflict with his or her conscience, or sincerely held moral or religious beliefs, shall be excused from that portion of the course where such instruction is being given and no penalties as to credit or graduation shall result there from (NJSAC8A:35-4.6 et seq.).

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s Health teacher or building principal. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Melanie Ogozalek, Ed.D.

Principal

